
Notice 

 

Dear Students  

 

Greetings from MBA  Twinning Program 

 

On behalf of Management, Director and Staff, I  heartily welcome all the II and IV 

semester students to online classes scheduled from Saturday 14 November,  2020 

on MS Teams Platform. You are expected to compulsorily go through the Online 

Time Table, Students MS Teams User Guide, Academic and Non-Academic Calendar 

of Events uploaded on Website. 

80% attendance, active participation and adhering to online classroom decorum is 

imperative for enhanced outcomes.  

 

Most likely II and IV End Sem. Examinations are scheduled between 26-31 Dec, 

2020. 

 

Dean and Coordinator 


